o2 William Byrd

Tuesday 25" March 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

We are excited to be taking Year 5 to visit London Zoo on Friday 2" May 2025.

The children should arrive at school at normal time and wear their full school uniform and
comfortable shoes for walking.

e Weather dependent — a rain proof jacket
e Arucksack
e Water bottle

As all children receive Free School Meals, they will automatically receive a school packed lunch. If,
however you do not wish for your child to receive a school packed lunch, please let your child’s
class teacher know by ticking your child’s name on the provided sheet on the classroom door by
Wednesday 23™ April. Please note if you do not tell your class teacher, your child will receive a
school packed lunch.

We will be travelling via coach and leaving school at around 9:15am and returning approx. 4pm.
If there are any delays, you will be notified by e-mail or text. Please note no child is allowed to
walk home alone and must be picked up by an adult from school.

We are asking parents/carers to pay £26 via ParentPay towards the cost of the outing, no later
than Wednesday 23" April. As usual, we are funding this visit through your contributions. Please
note, though this is a voluntary contribution, if insufficient funds are raised we may have to
cancel the visit.

| am sure this trip will be an enjoyable experience for everyone.
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher.

Yours sincerely
Year 5 Team
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